
I am writing to strongly oppose SB4. It is not the governments job to weigh in on this issue. Gender and 

sexuality are personal issues. If we try to list every variation of human behavior and choice, we are on a 

slippery slope to discriminating against anyone who isn’t in a “protected class”. There is no clear 

definition on sexual orientation and gender identity. If is as fluid as all other human behaviors and 

preferences. Many of the citizens of this state and country do not support the issue and a very small 

faction should not be dictating our laws. Are we going to list every mental health status? My 

granddaughter is on the Autism Spectrum, is that going to be listed protected class? What about people 

who identify as animals, child lovers, practices of bestiality? I might be extreme in some of the items 

here, but again, as I said it is a slippery slope. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Elizabeth Whitt 

Conway Township Clerk 

clerk@conwaymi.gov 

517-223-0358 ext 103 

517-225-9499 cell 

Office Hours: T&W 9-3 
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